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Statement by India
We thank the High Commissioner for her oral update on the situation of human rights around the world and the activities of her office. 
2.
We are following the developments in Syria closely. India has consistently called upon all sides to abjure violence so that conditions can be created for an inclusive political dialogue, leading to a comprehensive political solution, taking into account the legitimate aspirations of the Syrian people. We are pleased to note that the High Commissioner has made a similar observation.  There can be no military solution to this conflict.  We are of the view that the international community should wait for the report of the UN Inspectors for the alleged use of chemical weapons in Syria.  India has consistently supported the complete destruction and elimination of chemical weapons worldwide. We also believe that whatever action is required in Syria should be under the UN framework.  
3.
Recent developments in Egypt have indeed been a matter of concern, particularly the tragic loss of large number of lives in Cairo and other cities.  We urge all sides to abjure violence, exercise maximum restraint and engage in an earnest dialogue that will promote national reconciliation and permit an early transition towards a stable and peaceful democratic set-up. 
4.
We are pleased to note the visit of the High Commissioner to Sri Lanka has just been concluded.  We look forward to her oral update which will be made later during this Session.  
5.
We welcome the High Commissioner’s attention to the protection of the Right to Privacy and other human rights in the context of modern communications technology.  While new and improved technology has many benefits, we must remain conscious of its potential negative implications on the Right to Privacy.

6.
Racism is a deep social and psychological phenomenon that cannot simply end with the adoption of laws and dissolution of racist structures. The fight against racism assumes importance as we commemorate 50th anniversary of Martin Luther King’s speech “I have a Dream”.  We thank the High Commissioner for her attention to the continuing issue of racism.  
7.
Finally, President, we welcome the emphasis of the High Commissioner on economic, social and cultural rights, particularly in the backdrop of the global economic crises. We support her call to Member States to renew their commitment to the right to food as a human right and embrace a human rights approach to nutrition and hunger.  We appreciate her continued focus on the Right to Development which is more than ever a necessity as we celebrate the 20th anniversary of the Vienna Declaration.  The international community should promote effective international cooperation for the realization of the Right to Development and the elimination of the obstacles to its enjoyment.

Thank you.
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